
 

Silent Auction Winners 

Thank you to all who helped to make our Silent Auction a successful 

event! The winners of the boxes are as follows: 

“Red Gift Box”:      Mary McRae Parrott 

“Pamper Me”:       Lisa Alphin 

“Green Gift Box”:  Tara Minder 
 

Youth Room 

If you get a chance please check out our updated Youth Room in the 

trailer. We are so thankful to all who helped in giving our youth area a 

make-over and so excited to have a wonderful space to help 

encourage our young people in their relationship with God!  

 

 

 

 

 
 

Blood Pressure Machine 

We have a health monitor on campus for those who would like to 

check their blood pressure. It is located near the front door by the 

sanctuary.  

Memorial Brick Walk  

For those wishing to purchase a brick, please fill out an order form, on 

the table in the main hall, and return it to the office with payment.  
 

Ways To Tithe 
 

We are excited to be able to offer several ways that 
our Faith family can tithe to our church.  

 

• In person 
 

• Through your bank with “Bill Pay.”   
 

• Online: You can go to our church’s webpage at 
faithkinston.org and click the “Give Online” link. 

 

 
 

 

Visitors Scan 
Here 

 
 

John Robert Harris, MDiv - Lead Pastor 
Alan Armstrong, Ph.D - Music Minister 

 
2278 Pauls Path Road 
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www.faithkinston.org 
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Welcome Home  
 

Welcome & Prayer                                     

Worship & Praise Through Song  

Choir                                       “I Believe in You”        Duet: Ron Raines & 
                   Kennedy Harris 
Prayer of Thanksgiving    

Special Music                   “It’s Beginning to Rain”                         Don Sapp             

Sermon                                   “This is Scary”                    John Robert Harris 
1 Peter 2:18-25 

Response Through Song  

Communion 

Closing Prayer  & Family Time 
 

Tithes & donations may be placed in the green buckets.  
The Leadership Team is asking all on campus wear a mask to help 

prevent the spread of Covid-19.  Masks are available. 

 
 Meetings & Events 

 
 TODAY:              Fall Family Fun 5:00 PM 
 November 8:    Women of Faith 4:00 PM 
 November 12:  Men of Faith 6:00 PM 
 November 15:  Congregational Business Meeting 
 November 16:  Deadline for Shoeboxes  
 November 21:  Volunteers to The Refuge to decorate 
 

Help Available 
 

Please contact the office if you are in need of transportation to and from 

the polls. We would like to encourage everyone to vote.  

 
 
 

 

Congregational Business Meetings 
 

We will be meeting after worship on Sunday,  
November 15 to vote on the following items: 

 
• We will be voting on the proposed budget for 2021 (copies of the 

proposed budget can be found on the table in the lobby)  
 

• Dan Perry is being presented by the Leadership Team to become an Elder 
of the church and to serve on the Leadership Team for a 3 year term.  

 

• Gerald Dixon is being presented by the Leadership Team to become an 
Elder of the church and to serve on the Leadership Team for a 3 year term.  

 

Fall Family Fun!!  
 

Bring your children, bring your grandchildren, bring your neighbors, bring your 
friends to our spectacular fall event, Today at 5:00 PM!  We will have games, 
hot dogs, s’mores, and a bon fire! Make sure to sign up!  

 
“Christmas Lights at the Refuge” Help Needed 

 

We have adopted Martha’s Place to decorate for this event.  A Walmart.com 
registry has been created to make it easier for our church family to help 
purchase the things we need. We will send this link in an email and list it on 
our FB page. The deadline for purchasing items on the website is November 
11. We will also need volunteers to go to The Refuge to decorate on November 
21 (Time TBD). Please contact Brad and Tiffany Smith with questions. Thank 
you! ttps://www.walmart.com/lists/view-events-registry-items?id=831ec2ea
-cdd6-40b0-8219-e7aa528e1f81 

 

Shoebox Goal Update 
 

Our shoebox goal is 100 boxes. As of Friday, we had 74 boxes  purchased (only 
26 more to meet our goal)! The deadline to join us in this ministry is 
NOVEMBER 16.  
 

Coat Collection 
 

The Women of Faith are partnering with the Girl Scout troop to collect gently 
used coats, scarves, and hats. There will be a box placed in the entrance hall in 
the weeks ahead. We are so excited to be participating in this joint project 
with them! Check your closets and see what you can give. Thank you!  

DATE November 1 November 8 

Nursery Schedule 
Lilli Daughety 

Jenny Daughety 
Shelvia Riggs 
Amy Harris 

Preschool Church Diane Andersen Diane Andersen 

Children’s Church Amy Harris Amy Harris 

Cleaning Ministry 
 

Nov.1-7 
Merle Garris 
Wanda Cox 

Nov.8-14 
Alan Armstrong 
Quincy Harrison 



 

OPERATION CHRISTMAS CHILD 2020 
FAITH FELLOWSHIP BUILD A SHOEBOX  

ONLINE MINISTRY 
 

GOAL: 100 SHOEBOXES 
Deadline: November 16 

 

   1. The link to “Build a Shoebox Online” is on the Faith Fellowship web           
 page (faithkinston.org). The cost is $25.00/box. This touchless idea is 
 the preferred method this year for shoeboxes. 
 
   2. If you prefer, you may give a $25.00 donation and our team will build 
 the box online for you. Make sure you note on your check the donation 
 is for the shoeboxes. 
 

   3. If you have already purchased shoebox items, bring them to the church 
 along with the $9.00 (shipping cost) and our team will get these packed 
 and delivered. 

 
 

IF YOU HAVE NOT ALREADY PURCHASED ITEMS FOR YOUR SHOEBOX,  
PLEASE CHOOSE ONE OF THE FIRST TWO OPTIONS. 

 
MOST IMPORTANTLY:  

PRAY FOR THE CHILD WHO WILL RECEIVE YOUR GIFT. 
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